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MEMORANDUM FOR: All Participants in the Ginnie Mae Multiclass Securities Program 
 
FROM: Thomas R. Weakland, Acting Executive Vice President 
 
SUBJECT: Announcement of the Reduction of Printed REMIC Offering  
   Circular Supplements 
 
 

The purpose of this Multiclass Participants Memorandum (“MPM”) is to inform participants 
of a change to the Ginnie Mae REMIC Program.  In order to improve the efficiency of the Ginnie 
Mae program, effective for December 2007 settlements, the number of printed offering circular 
supplements for its files will be reduced from 150 to 75.  
 

Please call Ginnie Mae’s Capital Markets Division at (202) 401-8970 with any questions 
or comments regarding this announcement. 
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